
April 18, 1967 

Mr • H. Eugene Willi ms 
3378 Knollwood Drive, N. W. 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Mr • William : 

May I acknowledge receipt of your l tter regarding 
the dome for the Atl nta Stadium. 

This was merely a propp al by the arcbit cts s 
to the technical manner whereby the tadium could 
be domes; d the:re are n definite plans to pro-ceed 
with it. 

The mo ey for the Atlanta Stadium did not come from 
the City of A tlan-ta. nor ould dditional fund come 
from the City. Such fWlda come f• m the 1 of the 
Stadium Atlthority bon , which i not a city proj ct. 

I appreciate yo r vie 
re many other thi 

city. 

lAJr: m 

and agir e with you t t ther 
that need to be don fir t in the 

Sincer ly. 

Iva Allen, Jr. 




